Confluence Upgrade Testing

A new development instance of Confluence is available for testing. We would like for Confluence users to take a look at their pages there and let us know
if there are any issues.

The Confluence Development site is only available from SLAC's network (on-site or via VPN). It can be accessed from the following URL:

https://confluence-dev01.slac.stanford.edu

Please send feedback to atlassian-admin@slac.stanford.edu
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